
May
Newsletter

Welcome to May - warmer weather, and our world
opening up just a bit...

Highlights from April

First In-Person Event of the Year!

We did it! The Chamber women got together for a fun night in our new offices.

Casual talk about life instead of business, finding our common ground, and

coming up with some interesting ideas for future events.

Oh, you just wait!

April PowerHour

Representatives from iCheckGateway presented a program for secure payment

processing -- an important feature for businesses. The Chamber is working to put

this into place for payment options for events, sponsorship, and membership

renewals. One of our favorite features is the ability to generate invoices and send

via email or text.

April Monthly Meeting



Chamber member, Barb Johnson, owner of More Than Words in Carnegie,

conducted an informative and interactive discussion about the relevance of snail

mail in a digital age. Check it out here, and on our Facebook page.

Meet the Board
Check in each month as we feature our board members.

Karen Naponic,
Board Secretary

Karen is a Personal Banker for

Northwest Bank. Northwest Bank is

a full-service bank that offers

everything from checking accounts

to loans and financial services.

Northwest values giving back to the

community and has close ties with

the school districts in our

community. 

Karen has 23 years of banking

experience. "The best part of my job

is meeting people!!! I love finding

out about my customers -- and trying to meet their needs and help them to achieve their

financial goals."

Karen also works part time at Macy's selling jewelry. She especially loves helping men pick

the right piece of jewelry for any special occasion. She is not a huge fan of lockets and will try

and steer men away from them!

Karen lives in Mt Lebanon with her husband Jeff and has two children. In her spare time,

you'll find her catching up with friends, reading a good book, and relaxing with needlepoint.

Events This Month

All events are for members.

Guests are invited to attend one of our events.

May PowerHour
 

Featuring Chamber member Shawn Nairn



of ACORx Pharmacy

Learn the benefits of medication adherence and why
medication non-adherence is so costly!  

Thursday, May 13 at 11:30am

To register, please email office@shchamber.org.

May Meeting

We're Stepping Out!

Tuesday, May 18 at 10:00am

Join us for our first in-person meeting at member

Simone Koutoufaris' Mt Lebanon restaurant, Simone's.

​This event will not be virtual.

You must register via email, since space is limited.

Members-only Facebook page

The purpose of this group is for members of the South Hills Chamber to have an

area to ask questions, post news, and generally get to know other members. So, go

to our Facebook page (see below) and send us a request to be added to our special

group.

Follow us on Facebook



All upcoming Chamber events and important

communications that our members would like to

share will be posted on South Hills Chamber's

Facebook page.

If you're a Facebook user, please like our page and

follow us to be the first to see what is happening at

the South Hills Chamber!

Like us on Facebook!

Follow the South Hills Chamber LinkedIn Page or join our

group on LinkedIn and be the first to know about

Chamber and member events.

Join our Group on LinkedIn

Not a Facebook user? Join us on LinkedIn!

​As diverse and unique as our membership is,

there’s one underlying quality we all share

with a passion—and that’s business. The

South Hills Chamber of Commerce carries

with it a distinct opportunity to belong to a

community of like-minded organizations and

thought leaders dedicated to economic

growth and civic pride.

Join the Group on LinkedIn


